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File: 5610-01 

June 18, 2015 
 
Chair and Directors 
Comox Valley Water Committee 
 
Re: Water conservation bylaw review  
 
At its meeting on Monday, June 15, 2015, the City of Courtenay council considered a report 
on water conservation initiatives. As chair of the Comox Valley water committee, I feel it is 
important that the Comox Valley Regional District and its partners continue this discussion 
on conservation. To that end, I ask the committee to consider the following requested 
action: 

 
THAT the Comox Valley water management advisory committee review the water 
conservation bylaw and current conservation measures, restrictions and enforcement 
 
AND FURTHER THAT the management advisory committee develop consistent 
public messaging regarding regional district and municipal water conservation 
practices and strategies. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
B. Wells 
 
Bob Wells 
Director 


